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I'm in favor of this measure.  In almost all cases there are multiple reasons why 

allowing this would be more efficient and beneficial to the public good. 

 

More efficient than a full size vehicle, able to deal with adverse weather conditions 

better than a normal vehicle, backup transportation, and general convenience. 

 

 


